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April 14, 2014 
 
Barrington Planning Board 
PO Box 660 
Barrington, NH 03825 
 
Re: Wm. Huff Moving and Storage 
 
Dear Planning Board Members, 
 
 On behalf of our client, William Huff Moving and Storage, we hereby request a 
continuance of out hearing scheduled for April 15, 2014 to your  May 6, 2014 meeting.  
Our engineer has been trying to coordinate with Dubois & King regarding drainage study 
comments and has been unsuccessful in his attempts. We also need time to research and 
evaluate building codes. 
            I understand that you wish to have someone show up at your April 15th meeting to  
request the continuance in person, however I will be unavailable as I have a Planning Board 
meeting in Alton, NH to attend.  
 
     Sincerely,  
 
     Randy R. Orvis, L.L.S.  
 
 


